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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust
the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Site coordinates are correct. This is a new teleport currently under construction so satellite map views aren't up to date. 

I acknowledge and confirm lowering power to 46.2 dBW/4K.

Thank you,
Rusty Layton

On Fri, Oct 1, 2021, 1:17 PM Jae Lim <Jae.Lim@fcc.gov> wrote:

Hi Rusty Layton,

 

We need to verify the following items in your application:

1. We are unable to verify location and presence of antenna.  Please verify your antenna site coordinates.
2. PowDen (-2.2 dBW) on 14000-14500 36M0G7W exceeds Max Digital PowDen of -14 for ROUTINE PROCESSING per CFR 25.212. 

Please confirm lowering 58 dBW/4K to 46.2 dBW/4K.

Thanks.

 

Jae Lim

FCC/IB
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